

AGUASABON GOLF CLUB EXECUTIVE

BUILDER | GOLF

1960

The 1960 Executive of the Aguasabon Golf Club was instrumental in establishing the club. Initially they started meeting in the late 1950's and without this group of Terrace Bay residents, the golf course would not have been established.

Members of the Original Executive:

Dave Desrosiers Joe Adamo
Al Pattison Thor Olsen
Jack Phillips Jack Thomas

Jack Caccamo

The 1960 Executive's challenge was to organize the construction of the Aguasabon Golf Club. Other challenges at the time included hiring an architect and securing the manpower and machinery to clear the land that the golf club was built upon.

Many of the 1960 executive stayed active in the operation of the golf club until it became firmly established.

All executive members were dedicated volunteers who wanted to improve the recreational opportunities for the Township of Terrace Bay.